Biology Department Honors Policy:
A student participating in the Honors Program in Biology is expected to complete an experimentally based project.  The project may be an original research project or may be linked to a faculty member’s current research interest.  In either case, the student is expected to write a research proposal that must be approved by the Biology Department faculty prior to the start of the project. A student may receive a maximum of two units of independent study credit for the project.  Students are also strongly encouraged to enroll in BIOL472:Research and Design of Experiments.  Students are required to give a public presentation of their research during the Biology Department seminar series.

